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TO:    All EasCorp ACH Users 
 
FROM:  Darlene Howlett, AAP, Assistant Vice President, ECommerce 
 
DATE:  September 17, 2008 
 
SUBJECT:  Annual ACH Rules Update Meeting 
 
 
 
You are cordially invited to attend EasCorp’s Annual ACH Rules Update Meeting at our 
headquarters in Burlington, MA, on October 8, 2008.  The meeting will take place from 
10:00 a.m. until noon and will be repeated from 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.  You may choose to 
attend either one. 
 
Our speaker for the meeting is Sean Carter, AAP, Director of Education and Rules Development 
for the New England Automated Clearing House (NEACH).  Sean will present recent and 
forthcoming rules changes within the ACH network, including the new International ACH 
Transaction (IAT) rules that will become effective on September 18, 2009. 
 
You may register via EasCorp’s website at www.eascorp.org by following the News and Events 
link.  If you use any of EasCorp’s ACH services, there is no charge for this meeting. 


